
 

 

 

EARLY BIRD DISCOUNT FOR WIFS 2011 

You can now avail an early bird registration discount for the forthcoming World Islamic Finance 

Summit, due to be held on 21-22 September 2011 at the Marriott Hotel Karachi, Pakistan. 

Register before 15
th

 July 2011 to save 20% on the registration fee of USD 150. 

 WIFS is a first two-day international Islamic finance summit supported by the State Bank of 

Pakistan that will serve to strengthen Islamic finance industry in Pakistan. 

 

This summit will be a great opportunity for all stakeholders to directly get involved with the 

industry leaders and promote a culture of co-ordination and joint effort to move forward. 

SAVE THESE DATES AND REGISTER NOW! 

 

Please email the following details to bisma.salahuddin@publicitas.com.pk for preliminary 

registration as prospective delegates: 

1. NAME 

2. TITLE 

3. ORGANIZATION  

4. ADDRESS  

5. EMAIL  

6. TELEPHONE NUMBER-OFFICE  

7. MOBILE NUMBER  

8. FAX 

For further information, kindly contact 
 
Bisma Salahuddin 
Secretariat Executive 
World Islamic Finance Summit 

 

mailto:bisma.salahuddin@publicitas.com.pk

